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Gender Diversity 
On the Boards of Nonprofit Organizations 
There is a serious gender gap, 
particularly for women of color, 
on the governing boards of higher 
education and healthcare 
institutions (“eds and meds”). 
These boards are among the most 
powerful and consequential of 
our nonprofits.  

Explore the story behind the numbers, discuss why we should 
care, and consider what you and other stakeholders can do to 
effect change on boards. Our speakers co-authored a recently 
published national study on this subject. They are members of the 
Philadelphia-based Women’s Nonprofit Leadership Initiative, 
which has been working since 2012 to change the numbers in the 
area of gender diversity on non-profit boards. 

SATURDAY, March 20, 2021 

1:00 PM 
Zoom 

No cost to attend and no RSVP needed.  A link to the Zoom meeting will be 
emailed the day before, or see page 3 for how to attend if you don’t have the 
link. 

Mission: To advance gender equity for women and girls through research, education, and advocacy 
 

In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership.  
There shall be no barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of  
gender, race, creed, age, sexual orientation, national origin, disability or class 

Eat lunch on your 
own and then 

join us on Zoom! 
Read page 3 for 
how to attend 


